
Dear Payette National Forest Supervisor, 

 

Mining is an important part of the economy. It can also be done right with proper environmental 

controls. 

 

I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward and adopt Alternative 

two as the preferred alternative. 

 

Yours, 

 

 

Name: Steven F. Holmberg 


